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CASCADE VIEW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

34816 SE Ridge Street, Snoqualmie, Wa.

(425) 831-4100  Fax (425) 831-4110

September 15, 2012
Dear Volunteer,

Welcome to Cascade View Elementary School of which we are looking forward to another exciting year of learning and growth!

As a Volunteer, the staff and I sincerely value your support and willingness to serve in partnership with our students and staff.  Volunteer service is a vital part of Cascade View Elementary School, our community and academic programs. Whether working in the classroom, library, office, technology center, as a committee member, or take-home projects, your contributions are truly cherished.

We are proud of the quality educational programs we provided for our CVES students. We have truly come to “bank-on” the support of our volunteers to help us sustain excellence.

We are honored to have you serve our students and staff as a volunteer. Together we will continue to embrace and build a better and brighter future for our children.

Sincerely,

Ray Wilson

[image: image2.png]&
\<: —

Volunteer!



Principal, Cascade View Elementary School  

“Volunteers don't just do the work ~ they make it work!”  -Carol Pettit

“Volunteerism strengthens the fabric of our schools.” ~Unknown

